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I am writing on behalf of the Senate Academic Procedures & Standards Committee to be permitted to 
make a special presentation at the November 1, 2023 Senate meeting on the Revision to the Final 
Exam Provision in the UMD Policy on the Conduct of Undergraduate Courses and Student Grievance 
Procedure (V-1.00[A]). The purpose of the presentation will be to provide the committee’s 
considerations to revise the policy and receive feedback from the Senate before making a final report 
and recommendations. 

Based on the Senate’s decision to return the committee’s report for further review and the limited 
scope of feedback provided at the Senate meeting prior to that decision, the committee would like to 
consider additional feedback from the Senate. To obtain this feedback, I respectfully request that I be 
permitted the opportunity to make a 20-minute presentation at the November 1, 2023 Senate 
meeting.  

A preliminary presentation at the November meeting would allow the committee to incorporate the 
Senate feedback in developing its final report and recommendations. 
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